The Meeting was called to order @ 7:20 pm on April 9, 2024

Attending: Tige and Cindy Sheehan, Randy Fryer, Nick Syropoulos, Dave Denison,
Glenn Davis, Tom Carroll, Kirk and Kelly Sheehan, Chris Carter, Bob Clark, Steve and
Chris Swift

Treasurers Report:

Balance March 1, 2024 $10,821.12
Income:
- Member Renewals (1) $19.12
- BBTB Sponsors (5) $650.00
- BBTB Registrations (25) $739.55
Expenses: $0.00
Balance April 1, 2024 $12,268.91*

*Note - Bank error $40.00 (in our favor) continues to carry forward.

Membership Report:
Previous Active Members (as of March 11): 79

New Members - 2
Tim Koller (TR6)
Charlie Wallace (TR6)

Reinstated Member - 1
Josh Mazer (Aston Martin, Jaguar E-Type)

Non-Renewals - Justin Cahill (1)

Current Active Members: 81

Old Business:
BBTB committee visited Linganore on March 22 to lay out the show field. They
reported that Beer, Wine and Ciders are all good.

New Business:
Upcoming events:

-Romancing the Chrome Car Show 4/20
-Treasured Motor Cars show 4/27

-Lewes Car Show 5/4 - There was some debate as to the correct pronunciation
of Lewes but no consensus emerged.

-Get the Dust Off Rallye 5/5 - Randy reminded everyone that this is the first
leg of the Lord Baltimore Cup competition with MGs of Baltimore and



encouraged participation. Contact Chris Horant for details or visit the MGOB
website.

-Brits by the Bay 5/19 - Again, all members are encouraged to register and
participate.

-Original British Car Day 6/2 - Back at Lilypons.

BBTB Update: Tige and Cindy reported on preparations for BBTB.

-Field will accommodate 105 cars.

-Currently have 44 pre-registrations.

-Dash plaques (3" diameter) have been ordered.

-Class signs have arrived.

-Barry Schuster made four handsome duffle bags to be used as door prizes.

-We need more sponsors, door prizes and swag for the gift bags. Contact Tige
with any ideas.

Decided to hold a 50/50 raffle the day of the show.

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:02 pm.



